
Active Development Permit Applications - Submit a Comment

File No. / Applicant:

24-001 DVP Ewelina Wiens

Comments or Concerns:

As a property owner in the Jensen Subdivision I have concerns about another truck shop in our neighbourhood. This is
zoned as a residential neighbourhood and we already have two properties parking semitrucks on their properties which
is not according to statutory building scheme . If we keep allowing more business activity in the area the subdivision will
lose it's residential appeal.
Our property (Lot 11) is adjacent to the property applying for the variance. My concern is that it will not just be storage
but will have more traffic and noise, or that it will turn into a business. My request is that we keep the subdivision as it
was planned.
Thank you,
A  Fehr

Name:

A  Fehr

Date:

04/14/2024

Address:

 Hunters Lane, 
Charlie Lake, B.C.
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